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I'm writing in support of SB 1583 that prohibits discrimination when selecting 

textbooks, instructional materials, program materials or library books that are used in 

the public schools of this state. Our students deserve to know ALL the history of our 

state and country, not only that from a white male perspective that has predominated 

until recently. This is not political correctness run amok, nor is it "woke" mentality. It is 

looking at history and the world around us from different points of view and allowing 

all of us, especially our children, to interpret those perspectives from a broad 

foundation of information, rather than with a limited focus. Thank you for your time 

and attention.  


